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Looking Ahead 

May 27th 
Memorial Day 

No School 
June 14th  

Father’s Day 
2pm-2:45pm 

 

Pre-K Awesome News 

Next Week 

Next week we will 

be learning about 

bees and jungle 

animals. 

This Week 

We had an awesome week learning more about the letters ‘O’ and ‘P’.  This week we read Olive 

the Octopus’s Day of Juggling and Pig’s Picnic.  We also had fun singing and laughing along with 

the ‘O’ and ‘P’ Storybots.  This week we also learned about the number 20.  

This week we focused on the lifecycle of a plant.  We learned that plants start out as a seed, 

that then grows roots down into the soil.  After the roots grow a shoot grows up making a 

seedling that will turn into a full-grown plant with a stem, leaves and flower.  During our craft 

time we had fun using toilet paper tubes, tissue paper and paint to create our own beautiful 

flower.  Throughout the week we also made a house with a picket fence and real grass that will 

grow!  During our circle time, we worked together to repot plants and had the opportunity to 

see the roots, stems, leaves and flowers.  We also planted a tomato, mint, and strawberry 

plant! 

During our Kiddosizing class with Miss Erika we ventured outside to hop through an obstacle 

course, practice our amazing limbo skills, and made a pizza using our rhythm sticks. 

During our center time we had fun playing in our jungle center, building villages with our fairy 

garden, reading books in the library, and cooking some delicious food in the kitchen.  


